SAS Home & School Meeting Minutes
Tuesday, September 6th, 2022

Opening Prayer-Katie Fitzgerald

Welcome & Introductions- Katie Fitzgerald

Approval of September Minutes- Mary Porter, Terrie O’Donnell
Treasurer’s Report - Tara Mattiussi- $36,504.66

Administrative Report -Updating playground using grant money with woodchips, landscaping wall, water drainage, equipment, 3
poles with tarp for shade. Crystal Tallman wondered if Buddy Bench is explained to kids, it is a nice tradition that should be shared-
conflict resolution. There are associates for each grade from PreSchool-3rd grade but we still need a counselor. School rooms were
painted over the summer, new cork boards, dry erase boards due to H&S and matching donations. Blinds needed in each classroom
(54000/room) starting with broken ones. Service hours are back for 6th-8th graders to participate in community, family, Connection
Cafe. Mr. Derby is in charge. New Spirit wear store, link in weekly note. You can order anytime and many more options. Spirit wear
tops can be worn every Friday. Megan Palmgren asked about updating the website and it is in progress. We do have a bus driver for
field trips. We are waiting to hear if drinking fountains can be turned on. Teachers will be doing active situation training with
Homeland Security? Kids without water bottles, Crystal can donate 60 water bottles.

Old Business- Back to school lunch, walking tacos, mocktails and pasta salad.

New Business -

Box Tops-download the app and scan receipts October 1st and Feb 1st-generates money for the school.
We have 8 new teachers so H&S (Katie) bought nameplates from Sticks as a welcome gift.

$5.00 giftcard and treats for teacher and staff Birthday gifts (Crystal)

Homeroom Parent Folder-Always communicate with parents for help with parties. Parties are now open to parents. We
voted to increase reimbursement from $100 to $200. This will be very helpful! Make sure to translate all emails to
Spanish, DeepL website.

Megan Palmgren and Heather Piper voted to approve the 2022-2023 budget. Heather Piper and Diana Ortega voted to
approve on a large donation to the school ($18,252.33)

The food sign up is going around for conferences for meals for our teachers (4-5 vegan/vegetarian)

Planning meeting 6:30pm on Monday September 12 at Lua for Halloween party (October 21st 6:30-8pm) Kids could get
service hours for helping at the party, even Dowling kids.

Closing Prayer
Next Home & School Meeting- Tuesday, November 8th, 2022
Childcare provided



